YW MCCAY, KIDDY & _
ASSOCIATES,LLC Certified Public Accountants and Business Advisors

March 17, 2009
North Carolina Contractor Licensing Board

Gentlemen,

Trulane General Contracting, Inc. comes highly recommended by our firm. We
contracted with Trulane to do the up fitting of our office space in the spring of 2008.
They completed the contract on time and within the agreed upon price. David Lewis, the
engineer that over saw our job, worked very well with our architect and our decorating
consultant.

Most of the work was done during March, April and May which is the busiest
time of the year for accountants, so we depended on Mr. Lewis and his company 1o a
great degree. And I'm happy to say that they did a great job. The offices turned out better
than we expected, with very few problems during the construction period. After the job
was finished and we had moved in, the project superintendent came by several times to
make sure that all punch list items had been taken care of to our satisfaction. Once again.
we can highly recommend Trulane General Contracting, Inc. because they do a
professional job on time and within budget.

Sincerely yours,
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Gordon L. McCay, CPAYMBA
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